
Minutes 

An evidentiary hearing of the Department of Public Health was held in the 

following matter on March 7, 2024, remotely via Microsoft Teams: 

 

 Petition for Declaratory Ruling as to 14 West Main Street, Avon, Connecticut  

 

Jessica Baldwin appeared on behalf of Connecticut Water Company. Attorney 

Jennifer Yoxall appeared on behalf of the Department. The proceedings were 

digitally recorded.  

 

The hearing convened at 2:00 pm with Attorney Aden Baume presiding. The 

hearing adjourned at 2:06 pm. 


